
STM Chapel Covid-19 Protocols 
 

As the pandemic is ongoing, a variety of protocols continue to be in place to help ensure the 
health and safety of all who enter our College premises. We humbly request your cooperation 
with these protocols if you are attending in person. 
 

An individual who wishes to attend Mass in the Chapel must: 
 

- Be feeling well when in attendance. 

- Not be awaiting results of a Covid test. 

- Have had no contact within the last 14 days with an individual who has tested positive 

for Covid and was potentially positive when contact occurred. 

- Have had no contact within the last 5 days with an individual who has been tested for 

Covid whose results are currently pending or whose results were pending when 

contact occurred. 

- Wear a face mask, covering the mouth and nose, while in the Chapel and College at 

large. (Single-use 3-ply face masks will be available at each entrance of the Chapel.) 

- Provide their name and contact information for contact tracing purposes. 

- Sanitize their hands upon entry and before receiving Communion. 

- Receive Communion on the hand. 

 

If possible, for the safety of others, if you are tested for Covid-19 within 14 days after attending 
Mass in person and the test returns positive, we ask that you please contact Celeste in 
Campus Ministry at cwoloschuk@stmcollege.ca . 
 
Finally, on the University of Saskatchewan Campus, all students, faculty and staff are required 
to be fully vaccinated or to complete and submit regular Covid-19 tests. For the University’s 
statement on vaccines, click here. We strongly encourage all members of the public attending 
Mass in person at STM to get full vaccinated if you have not done so already as vaccinations 
are the clearest path to beating Covid-19 and its variants as well as the surest way to protect 
ourselves and others from the disease. Information on the vaccines and booking a vaccine 
appointment for Saskatchewan residents can be found on the Government of Saskatchewan 
website. 
 

Questions and concerns about these protocols can be sent to Celeste in Campus Ministry at 
cwoloschuk@stmcollege.ca or visit her at her office in STM Room 234. 
 

https://covid19.usask.ca/about/usask-statement-on-vaccines.php
mailto:cwoloschuk@stmcollege.ca

